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Request for new use of 2.4 GHz band in Europe


The meeting report of the September 1997 meeting of Spectrum Engineering Group in the CEPT FM showed the following about an additional application of the 2.4 GHz band:.





SE24 calculated the minimum required geographical distances between a number of systems in the 2400 - 2483.5 MHz band, to find out the sharing possibilities, although most of the systems cannot claim protection from other systems. Especially, there is a requirement for higher power levels for Radio Frequency Identification Devices (RFID) to meet certain operational needs. 





The results of the study show that in most cases in the urban environment the risk of interference does not increase significantly with an increase in RFID power level from 10 mW to 500 mW. It was also noted that the use of directional antennas for RFID with higher power levels would improve the sharing situation further. Based on this SE24 proposes that the license exempted use of RFID should be allowed for power outputs of at least 100 mW (consistent with RLAN arrangements) in the AVI band 2446 - 2454 MHz. The power level of license exempted SRDs shall remain 10 mW. RFID must be


distinguished from SRD with a different marking.





The proposal comes from a company called Electronic Retail Systems, it is US based, we do not have the source document nor is it on the ETSI or ERO server.  The data rate is 8 kb/s. They sent a letter to the chair of FM and to the ERO and quote the FCC regulation that allows the higher power level they say they need.


More information requested


More information is required about the application: is the plan to use the system outside on the street (like the report above suggests) or is it to be used in buildings (as the name of the requesting company suggests).





I have asked the chairman of the relevant study-group if she can send me more information shortly.


Motion


Motion: to prepare an IEEE P802.11 submission to the CEPT FM/SE24 to reflect our position regarding the permission to permit RFID systems in the 2.4 GHz band. 
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